
Councillor Ana Bailão 

 City Hall, 100 Queen Street West   
2nd Floor, Suite C42 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

Tel.:  416-392-7012 
Fax:  416-392-7957 
councillor_bailao@toronto.ca 

 

Public Meeting 
 

Date: April 30th 
Start Time: 6:30pm  
Location: Shirley St. 
Public School, Gym 

38 Shirley Street, Toronto 

Dear Neighbours, 
 

As you are aware, Metrolinx has been active making infrastructure 

upgrades to the Georgetown Rail Corridor. Among the  

upgrades are new sound walls which will run along various parts of 

the corridor and our neighbourhoods. 
 

As there are a number of options for material and design of these 

sound walls, I have organized a public meeting for community groups 

to be informed about these options and be involved in this process.  
 

I encourage anyone interested to attend a presentation by Metrolinx 

staff on April 30th to hear about available options and provide input 

into the final design. 

For additional inquiries, please contact: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca, or call (416) 392-7012. 
 

Para obter informações em português, ligue para Diane Maria 416-338-5313. 

Per informazioni in italiano, chiamate Michael Vieira 416-338-5277. 

Para informacion en español llame a Anna Kral 416-338-5273. 
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